
 

  

TO:  DLZ 
 9305 Calumet Avenue Ste F1 
 Munster, IN 46321 
  
ATTN:   Mr. Lee Randell, P.E. 
 
Date:  June 24, 2020 
Contract:   45th Street Grade Separation 
Subject: Letter #020:  Project COVID Positive Test 
 
Dear Mr. Randell: 
 
This letter serves as notification that today, June 24, 2020, an employee of Fort Wayne Reinforcing has 
tested positive for COVID-19.  
 
The full effect of this unfortunate event has yet to be determined. 
 
I look forward to working with you to mitigate the impacts this will cause to the project while keeping 
the health and safety of the project priority.  
 
  
Respectfully, 
 

 
Mike Herz 
Project Manager 
Walsh Construction 
 
Cc:   Cortney Beale, INDOT 

 Dustin Anderson, Munster 

 Brad Dailey, DLZ 

Marc Arena, Walsh 

Jonathan Kruger, INDOT 


